

**Whittlesey
Mud Walls
Group**



c/o The Town Hall
Market Street
Whittlesey
Peterborough
PE7 1BD

Minutes for 5th September

- 1 Present - Mesdames: McAndrew.
Messrs: Shearing, Phillips, Whitwell, Gerstner, Boddington, Hancock.
Apologies - J Phillips, Barback.
- 2 Minutes for 1st August - These were signed as a true record.
- 3 Whittlesey Festival - We had a final run through to make sure everything had been arranged. Two of the magazine adverts weren't printed correctly, so we put some in the local shops, and of course, online. So we hope you caught one somewhere, to let you know what we'll be doing. We've got all our equipment ready for displays and practical activities, and we've got sufficient volunteers. The weather is looking fine for Sunday, but there may be some rain on Saturday. Let's hope it's not too heavy. If you're coming to the Festival, come and say hello. It's always nice to catch up with our members. We'll report next month.
- 4 Survey booklet - All wall owners and guardians (neighbours) have now had their copy of our survey delivered. We hope you like it. We've been getting some very positive feedback, so we're very proud of it. Now the new terms have started, we'll be delivering to the schools soon.
- 5 Funding - Last month I mentioned that Cllr Bob Wicks wants to help us set up a 3yr funding plan, and also that Ray Whitwell asked about our plans to repair the walls. Fortunately, we've been able to arrange to meet Bob Wicks later this month to discuss things, and start the process. I've also asked Katie McAndrew to contact SPAB for us. We'll need to get them to come to Whittlesey to put on a training day, so we'll need to know who to contact and costs.
From what we've learned so far, this is all going to take some time to set up. So please bear with us.

Next meeting -

Wednesday 3rd October at 10.30am.

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)